

Personal Contact Info

204 S. Cromwell St.

Colfax, WA 99111

509-592-7486 cell
timwall79@hotmail.com
To view our church

website visit:

www.macedoniaindependent

baptist.com

Sending Church

Missions Baptist Church 407 Walkertown Guthrie Rd Winston-Salem, NC 27101 Phone: (336) 723-3775

Pastor David Keaton

Mission Address

Macedonia World
Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 519
Braselton, GA 30517

Phone: (706) 654-2818 FAX: (706) 654-2816

Email: <u>mwbm@mwbm.org</u>

Romans 10:13-15

For whosoever shall call upon the name of the Lord shall be saved. How then shall they call on him in whom they have not believed? and how shall they believe in him of whom they have not heard? and how shall they hear without a preacher? And how shall they preach, except they be sent? as it is written, How beautiful are the feet of them that preach the gospel of peace, and bring glad tidings of good things!

The Wall Family Missionaries to Washington State



November 9, 2021

Dear Praying Friends,

The leaves are gone and the cooler weather has settled on the Palouse. We just had time-change Sunday and now our sunset is before 4:30 pm! Wintry weather is quickly approaching here!

Right after our last prayer letter, we all came down sick. We really thought we had another round of Covid, but it turned out to be just a bad case of the flu. Tim's was definitely the worst from complications with asthma. He has finally gotten over it now! At the same time we were sick here, Jason came down sick in Florida at college. He also was tested for Covid, but it was also negative. The hardest part of Jason being sick was missing classes and trying to get caught up. Praise the Lord, he is caught up now and is doing well. He has also been asked to be the piano player for the freshman class Sunday School. We praise the Lord he is able to use his talents for the glory of God!

On October 17th, we had Souper Sunday at church. Everyone brings in a soup to share for a fellowship after the morning services. Tim also started a new series in Sunday School that day entitled "Living in Hostile Territory by the Grace of God," which is a study in I Peter.

On October 23rd, we held our annual Fall Festival at church. We had 34 people in attendance with many first-time visitors from the community. It was a blessing to share the gospel and send the families home with tracts and John/Romans booklets. Several of the families had heard about the Fall Festival from our fair booth in September!

On October 28th, Tim's dad called him, concerned about his soul. He had made a profession when he was younger but truly did not know if he was going to heaven. Tim was able to go through the scriptures and explain to his dad how to be saved! He prayed and asked the Lord to save him! Praise the Lord, God still saves souls! Our family has been rejoicing over the new name written down in glory!

This year we are planning a Christmas play for the kids at church. The kids are so excited and we are thrilled to have children participating! They have been working hard learning their lines and songs!

Thank you so much for your faithful prayers and support for our ministry. It is a blessing to know that people are praying for us! We truly appreciate the notes, emails, and messages telling us that you are praying for us! We thank the Lord for each one of you!

In Christ, Tím, Jennífer, Jason, & Layla Wall